JOHN LEGGOTT COLLEGE UPDATE - 09/04/20


Good afternoon, 

We appreciate that we are in anxious times, especially for your Y11 students in terms of progression, so we wanted to confirm with you that if your students potential grades matches our entry requirements, this will be enough to secure their place at JLC for September. 
 
The majority of our interviews are now complete and so if any of your students have applied to us but have not yet had their interview, it might be that we do not have their correct contact details. If you could please just let them know to email admissions@leggott.ac.uk we can book them in for a telephone interview after the Easter Holidays. 

Our teachers have put together their 'summer tasks' for students to help them prepare for the transition to college, each subject has a task set which students can complete online. 
We will continue to add work and additional virtual learning after Easter. We would be grateful if you could share this link with your students on your website and social media pages, and please feel free to share this with all your Y11 students even those who have not applied to us, we wanted to make this available to all. 
 
www.leggott.ac.uk/prospective-students-2020
 
We are also working on the plans of a virtual transition day where students can meet our staff. We would like this transition to be as seamless as possible given the current circumstances.


If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at info@leggott.ac.uk 

Stay safe and have a Happy Easter,
Samantha & Katharine

Recruitment Team
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